

Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

• Install a 30 MPH solar powered Radar Speed Display Sign (RSDS)in the street right-of-way adjacent to your property. The RSDS will provide speed feedback to the north bound drivers on your street. Research and experience with RSDS installations demonstrate that they contribute significantly to reducing speeding and speed related collisions.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

Install a 25 MPH solar powered Radar Speed Display Sign (RSDS)in the street right-of-way
adjacent to your property. The RSDS will provide speed feedback to the southwest bound
drivers on your street. Research and experience with RSDS installations demonstrate that they
contribute significantly to reducing speeding and speed related collisions.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

• Install a 30 MPH solar powered Radar Speed Display Sign (RSDS)in the street right-of-way adjacent to your property. The RSDS will provide speed feedback to the east bound drivers on your street. Research and experience with RSDS installations demonstrate that they contribute significantly to reducing speeding and speed related collisions.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of NE 155<sup>th</sup> St and 10<sup>th</sup> Ave NE. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of NE 155<sup>th</sup> St and 1<sup>st</sup> Ave NE. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of 5<sup>th</sup>
Ave NE and NE 170 St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked
crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

• Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of 5<sup>TH</sup> Ave NE and NE 174<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of 15<sup>th</sup> Ave NE and NE 148<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of Meridian Ave N and NE 150<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of 5<sup>th</sup>
Ave NE and NE 195<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a
marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of 1<sup>st</sup>
Ave NE and NE 195<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a
marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of Meridian Ave N and N 180<sup>th</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of Meridian Ave N and N 192<sup>nd</sup> St. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of N 185<sup>th</sup> St and Ashworth Ave N. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of N 200<sup>th</sup> St and Ashworth Ave N. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 10, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

 Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the intersection of NW Richmond Beach Road and NW 191<sup>st</sup> St/ 12<sup>th</sup> Ave NW. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
Hazel DelaCruz
Engineer I, Capital Projects



Mayor Keith Scully
Deputy Mayor Betsy Robertson
Councilmember Doris McConnell
Councilmember Laura Mork
Councilmember Eben Pobee
Councilmember John Ramsdell
Councilmember Chris Roberts

May 16, 2022

RE: Richmond Beach Road Midblock Crossing and Citywide Safety Project

Dear Shoreline Resident,

The City of Shoreline will install various Citywide Safety improvements at multiple intersections to improve pedestrian safety. Primary construction will tentatively begin in Fall of 2022. These improvements include:

- Construct a midblock pedestrian crossing with a refuge island at Richmond Beach Road between 3<sup>rd</sup> Avenue NW and 8<sup>th</sup> Avenue NW. Midblock traffic crossings enable pedestrians to safely cross the street in the middle of a block, rather than traveling to an intersection or crossing at unpredictable midblock locations.
- Install a pedestrian-activated Rectangular Rapid Flashing Beacon (RRFB) at the midblock traffic crossing. RRFBs can make crosswalks and/ or pedestrians more visible at a marked crosswalk.
- Install pedestrian lighting on the north side of Richmond Beach Road between 3<sup>rd</sup> Avenue NW and 9<sup>th</sup> Avenue NW. This improvement will help pedestrians to safely navigate sidewalks and provide visibility.

This project is being funded primarily by a federal grant and supplemented with local Roads Capital funds. The City was awarded a Highway Safety Improvement Program grant from the City Safety Program with the Washington State Department of Transportation (WSDOT).

If you have any questions, please contact me at 206-801-2476. Thank you in advance for your cooperation regarding this matter.

Sincerely, Hazel DelaCruz Engineer I, Capital Projects